
Submitter: John Vandenberg 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB769 

SB 769 Opposition 

 

Dear Chair Jeff Golden and Members of the Committee: 

 

Thank you for your service.  

 

Please do not advance this bill. This is an issue of morality. As you know, the people 

of Oregon have spoken on this issue of morality, twice. What is immoral in one 

County is immoral in the next. And, if this bill advances, imagine how many opt-out 

bills will follow it. 


